
GOAL STATEMENT

As APhA-ASP President-elect I will strive to increase member engagement by participating 

in student outreach visits and increasing the utilization of social media platforms such as 

Tik Tok and Instagram. I plan to use these platforms to share information about APhA-ASP 

events, meetings and deadlines in a fun, engaging way. I will empower other student 

pharmacists to use their voice to make significant changes in the profession of pharmacy 

by increasing awareness through online and in person interactions. I want to build stronger 

connections to chapter leaders through frequent correspondences via email, messenger or 

zoom. APhA-ASP gives student pharmacists the opportunity to use their voice to make 

meaningful and significant changes within the pharmacy profession. It inspires me that 

student pharmacists have the ability to make a difference within their community as well as 

make a difference in their profession nationally while in APhA-ASP.

LEADERSHIP EXPERIENCE

APhA-ASP Leadership Experience:

- Region 1 Member-at-large 2020-2021

Local Leadership Experience:

- Dean’s Student Ambassador 2020-2021

- Class President 2020-2021

PHILOSOPHIES ABOUT APhA

The programs and activities that APhA and APhA-ASP offers empowers student 

pharmacist to advocate for the profession and gives student pharmacists the opportunity to 

make changes within the pharmacy profession. APhA-ASP operations allow student 

pharmacists to make a difference in their communities and increase awareness through 

patient care projects, community outreach, career programs and international outreach. 

The programs and activities that APhA-ASP offers give student pharmacists the ability to 

make an impact in their community and impact the profession nationally.

SPECIALIZED SKILLS & TALENTS

My previous leadership experiences have allowed me to improve my presentation, 

management, organization, communication and collaboration skills. I believe that these are 

qualities that a successful leader should embody. I have learned that ethical consequences 

need to be considered when decisions need to be made. I am self aware and I prioritize 

self development when I obtain a leadership position. My previous positions have allowed 

me to learn from my mistakes, continue to grow as a leader and strive to continue to better 

myself as a professional and individual.
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